
PHOTOS TAKEN AROUND THE PROPOSED LANDFILL SITE 

 
Photo 1: The proposed landfill site will be located in undisturbed open veld as shown 

above 

 

 
Photo 2: The above photo is showing the North-Easterly direction of the site 

  



 

Photo 3: The above photo is showing the Easterly direction of the site. It shows the 

overview of Site 9 which has Eskom power lines running above it. 

 

 

 
Photo 4: The above photo is showing the North-Easterly direction of Site 8 with a lot of 

loose shale rock. 



 
Photo 5: Although the sites are clear in terms of shrubs and tree however there were 

some Aloe identified within the vicinity of the sites. 

 
Photo 6: Due to the lack of a proper landfill site there is sporadic illegal dumping within 

and around Umzimkhulu as shown above. 

 


